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PUBLIC PARTICIPATION NOTICE
REVIEW AND UPDATING OF ROAD DESIGN MANUALS AND SPECIFICATIONS:  

2ND STAKEHOLDERS’ WORKSHOP, 15TH – 18TH AUGUST, 2023

The Government of the Republic of Kenya, with support from the African Development Bank (AfDB) and the European 
Union under the financing of the Rehabilitation of Isebania – Kisii – Ahero Road (A1), is undertaking a review and update 
of the Road Design Manuals and Standard Specifications.

The Kenya National Highways Authority (KeNHA), on behalf of the Ministry, awarded the contract for the provision of 
the consultancy services to TRL (UK) Limited. The 1st Stakeholders workshop was held on 13th – 16th December, 2022 to 
discuss the review report.

The review consultant has now submitted the drafts of the updated road design manuals and specifications incorporating 
the inputs of the 1st Stakeholders’ Workshop.

The Ministry hereby invites comments on the updated drafts of the manuals and specifications. The written comments 
are to be submitted to the Technical Task Force through email address: manuals@roads.go.ke on/before 20th August, 
2023.

The Second Stakeholders’ Workshop to discuss the draft updating reports and the updated manuals will be held from 15th 
to 18th August, 2023 at Bomas of Kenya, Langata Nairobi  and will also be virtually accessible to the public through 
the link and/or scanning the QR Code provided below: 

The drafts of the road design manuals and specifications can be accessed through:

(i)	 The Ministry Website:
	 https://www.transport.go.ke/index.php/state-departments/state-department-for-roads-2

ii) 	 The KeNHA website: 
       https://kenha.co.ke/road-design-manuals/

Eng. S.K. Kogi, OGW
FOR:  PRINCIPAL SECRETARY

Link

http://bit.ly/3Kdcd1q

Bar code


